
 
National Power Corporation 

 
 

 

ADVISORY 
(for Un-rehired DAMA Claimants as Validated by COA) 

 

 
Please be informed that the hotline 8920-0093 and other contact 
numbers at the Head Office will not be available on Thursday 
and Friday (March 18 and 19).  All NPC personnel were advised 
to work from home on these dates per recommendation of NPC’s 
resident physician in view of necessary sanitation and contact 
tracing activities.  Normal operations at the Head Office shall 
resume on Monday March 22, 2021.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
   


